
From: Aileen Kaye <arkaye2@gmail.com> 

Date: April 12, 2015 at 6:37:38 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Cc: "sen.petercourtney@state.or.us" <sen.petercourtney@state.or.us> 

Subject: "No" on SB 748 

To: Sen. Edwards and Members of the Committee 

  

I am urging a "No" vote on SB 748.  This is an obvious attempt to erode our successful land use 

laws.  The people spoke loud and clear when the voted for M. 49.   

 

Oregonians want the farmland we have left to REMAIN farmland.  If businesses want to build, 

they can build on the land already set aside.  Or better yet, they can refurbish unused existing 

structures. 

 

Governor Brown just signed SB 611 which gives businesses incentives to move to 

Oregon.  There is plenty of correctly zoned land for them to do that. 

 

We do NOT want our land use laws eroded.  We already have way too many exceptions on EFU 

as it is.    

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Aileen 

 Kaye 

10095 Parrish Gap Rd., SE 

Turner, Or 97392 

 

503-743-4567 

arkaye2@gmail.com 
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